From: registrar

Sent: June-29-17 2:50 PM
To: I
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-04-17 9:46 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Jessica Crawford

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

| just received an email informing me of the possibility of an increase of hydro rates. Is the price not high enough now?
My family has difficulty paying for it as it is and this seems like an attempt to increase just as minimum wage is going to
be increased. Things like this are the reason so many residents of our country are having great difficulty even getting by.
| disapprove of this action and hope that you do not allow it and push for lower rates so our country can once again
thrive and not just get by. Thank you for your time.

-- Attachment --





